

February 8, 2022

Tuesday, February 8, 2022 9:11 AM

Present:

- Canny
- Carella
- Ellis
- Hoadley
- Lonardo
- McLaen
- Pacitto
- Purtell
- Quinn

Agenda	Discussion / Action Item
<p>January 20 and February 3 faculty mtg debrief, needs, next steps.... Focus:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ What do our students need? ○ What can we do creatively and differently in our daily interactions and instruction with students? ○ What can we control? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Community Circles – Marie Carella, Deb Shepard-cafeteria <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ CRE – April Ellis, Christine Purtell-library ○ SEL – Jeanne Pacitto, Katherine Mueller, Julie Miller, Danielle Powers, Dana Young, Kristin Goldfeder-room 40 ○ Flexible Grouping Across Grade Level – Dawn Hoadley, Stacy Lonardo, Christine Purtell, Jessica Esders-room 11 	<p>CRE</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. what do our students need - opportunity without access <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a. Lack of district transportation is huge for our families. Mike did confirm that UPK is not in the 22-23 proposed budget b. ex: after school clubs / care - again transportation would be key to get our students access 2. Field trips. Mike confirmed all K-5 field trips are available and budgeted for barring any COVID restrictions 3. What can be done creatively on a daily basis - LEW and LOW discussed. Ask the uncomfortable questions to push growth edge. 4. Age appropriate experiences on the playground; MSPA willing to assist in funding beautification efforts. Mr. Price willing to have Facilities Dept support MSPA efforts - use March 1/2 day release to discuss! 5. AWARENESS: Ramadan Apr 2 - May 2 with Eid after Ramadan <p>Flexible Grouping</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Grade 1 looking at planning now for next year 2. ELL and Gr 1 interested in getting OG training 3. Kindergarten currently uses 9:30-10:40 for flexible grouping
<p>PBIS update and see how we can support at the BPT</p>	<p>tabled</p>
<p>MTSS pulse? Where are we? What do building members need? Pull in Hannah at the next meeting K-flexible grouping has met the needs of all students effectively.</p>	<p>tabled</p>
<p>CRSE March door and daily announcement focus ○ March: National Disabilities Awareness Month; Music in Our Schools; Women's History Month; Mustache Month; Nat'l Reading Month</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Using door decorations to allow students to read/see themselves in the different populations <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Might be easier to pull in a few months a year until we have the full Sep - Jun • Using the showcase in the main hallway • June Theme: PRIDE
<p>Review and update plan</p>	<p>tabled</p>
<p>Beautification at Munn</p>	<p>Mr. Price willing to support MSPA funding, March half-day tour the building and make decisions on what we want to beautify. Ideas:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • PLAYGROUND! • Dedicated shed for Munn Closet • Can the unused lockers be removed and the space renovated for the Munn Closet? • Food Pantry? • Plant Wall (club idea?)
<p>Look ahead at the other half days if needed for planning support purposes.</p>	<p>tabled</p>

Rachel's Rally Discussion	Outside? 3 mini rallies? Need a theme (acceptance?)
Space in building - finding work spaces for Tier 2 Small Groups, specifically need space for math 10:20-11:20 and 1:00 - 2:00	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Using the letter days to determine when the art, tech, music rooms, etc are available • Using the "4 corners" of the building (careful of egress!) • Using the classrooms during the grade level specials time • Conference Room calendar - when it's available published for easy access • Cafeteria
Ceiling Tiles	Will get out sooner (now) than later once the theme has been decided on by PBIS team.